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April 24, 2020 
 

Updates 

Governor Wolf has extended the stay-at-home/social distancing order to May 8. The following are 

cancelled in May: 

✓ Marketing events  

✓ SORA activities, meetings, etc., 

✓ Chapel services 

✓ Resident get together 

✓ Private parties 

✓ Guest reservations in the Oak Lodge and Patio Suites 
 

Just a reminder, we are not taking room reservations until further notice. 

Masks 

We continue to receive donations of home-made fabric masks from local churches and families of 

residents. Masks will be distributed on Saturday, April 25 to each independent living household 

along with a gallon of water and a frozen meal. Please note that fabric masks should be laundered in 

hot water after use. 

 

Just a reminder, residents should mask or use a face covering when leaving their patio home and 

going to areas such as: trash rooms, laundry rooms, community center, mail room and lobby.  

 

Updated Grocery List 

Toiletries are now available via grocery delivery. The new list was distributed with your meals 

yesterday.  

 

To prevent falls from bending over to pick up your meal delivery, we ask that you put a small table 

outside your door or ask that your meal be placed in the basket of your scooter. If you need a small 

table, please call Nancy O’Leary at ext. 8512.  

 

Mail and Packages  

We’ve noticed that some US mail, packages and deliveries (including florists and pharmacies) for a 

number of independent living residents are addressed to 100 Norman Drive. 100 Norman is a 

business, not a residence. This is causing some confusion and delays. Please check the address on 

the items above. If any of them say 100 Norman Drive, please correct your address. If you have 

questions, please contact Tabby Alford at ext. 8460. 


